Sunrise Park Improvements

News Release Date
04-15-2024

Beginning on Monday, April 15, sinks, hand dryers and soap dispensers are being replaced in
Sunrise Park North. This work has necessitated that water be shut off to the restrooms. Work is
anticipated to be completed by 5:00pm on April 16, 2024. We apologize for the inconvenience
during this time.

If you have any questions at all concerning this project, please contact Steven Juengst at (386)
248-9463 or by email at sjuengst [at] hollyhillfl.org (sjuengst@hollyhillfl.org).
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